November 1, 2023

WEi IALRl-I"Ihg As Mayor of Washington, DC, I am pleased to offer my
WASH”{GTOR congratulations the Algerian American Association of Greater

Washington (AAAGW) on the occasion of your 31% Anniversary.

The AAAGW is at the forefront of fostering cultural awareness
and promoting Algerian American unity while bringing the rich
tapestry of Algerian culture to the District of Columbia.

It is especially inspiring that 90% of the AAAGW board is
composed of strong women who have been instrumental in your

success and growth.

Residents of the District of Columbia owe you an enormous debt
of gratitude for your steadfast commitment to promoting

diversity through your cultural events and educational programs.

On behalf of the nearly 700,000 residents of Washington, DC, 1
offer my heartfelt thanks for your contributions to our

communities and my best wishes for continued success.

Maybr, District of Columbia




